
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET …   return contact forms please  
                              and sign up for APP and online newsletters. 
 

 

 Town End Times    
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    School Celebrations – see APP 
Gold Star for outstanding attitude, behaviour and support for others in school 

this week is awarded to Jordan in Year 6. 

Weekly seats are nominated on the Top Table by Mid-Day Meal Supervisors. 

This week they are awarded to Oliver M, Wesley, William R in Y3/4, and Josh B, 

George, and Madison H in Y5/6 for good manners, for being polite and well 

mannered, helping others and promoting healthy eating.  

 

Our Weekly Team Points were won by Hardwick this week with 116 points. 
 

Our Attendopoly Cup is awarded to Mr Batchford’s class, with 100% attendance 

and no late marks. 

 

 ‘Magic’ is our mascot for being a times table champion and has been won by 

Mika T in Y5/6 and Conni C in Y3/4 for outstanding effort learning their tables. 

Communications are changing – and Town End are moving with the times. 

 

Today you have received an envelope with information about our NEW APP, which includes a log in. 

Please download the APP and log on as soon as possible.  

 

From OCTOBER all text messaging will be sent through the APP. 

 

Diary dates are on the CALENDAR 

NEWS will inform you of school events.  

NEWSLETTERS will become monthly updates 

NOTICES important Changes. 

LOG IN personal messaging  

A link is also being made to Parent Pay 

 

 

  
 

             

We are considering setting 

up an after school club in 

the months ahead. 

It would be run by staff, in 

a similar way to the current 

breakfast club. 

If you are interested in 

this potential service – 

please contact Mrs White 

by letter or by phone. 

 

 

 

 

After 

School Care 

TOWN END COMMUNICATIONS  

NEW FREE APP 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN END  

SPORTS ROUND UP 

                                                                                                               Gold Award 2016-17 

Congratulations to our new Sports Leaders, who have worked well with                Gold 2017-18 

Cathy this week setting up the playground zones activities, including  

change for life skills games and encouraged creative play to music. 

 

Intra school football competition at lunchtimes this week was won by  

Mrs Callahan’s Y5/6 class and Miss Riley’s Y3/4.  

Sports Clubs have started this week including Football - Girls (Mon),  

Football (Wed), Rugby (Thurs) and next week Paceball starts on  

Tuesday after school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to your 

child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school.  

If I’m unavailable at a particular point in time, please direct any concerns about pupils to Mrs Wheatcroft (Deputy 

Headteacher) or Mr Batchford or Mrs Crabtree (Designated Safeguarding Leads)  

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern.  Pupils 

are in school at this time and an after school appointment may be more appropriate if a longer conversation is 

needed. 

Teaching time begins at 9 am; children should be in classes by 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. 

Any concerns / queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

We always appreciate feedback, please feel free to complete our website feedback form or speak to us directly. 

 

 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Dates for your diary:   

 

Our new APP CALENDAR gives you detailed information of upcoming events. 

 

Girls football can only continue on a Monday night if more girls would like to 

take part. It is a fantastic opportunity to develop multi skills as well as 

football skills alongside trained Chesterfield Football club team players. 

Please see Mrs Haresign to book a place - Monday 3.30-4.30pm £3 

 

Y6 Bikeability – please return permission forms next week. 

Mrs Callahan’s Y6 Maths group – Friday 21st Sept  

Mrs Crabtree’s Y6 Maths group – Friday 28th Sept  

 

  

Parent Governor 
There is a vacancy for a 

Parent Governor to start this 

term. 

The pack of information has 

been placed on the website. 

Please see Mrs White or Mrs 

Ward for more information. 

All forms need to be 

completed and returned to 

Mrs Ward by 12 noon on 

Friday 21st September.  

 

 

 

Coming up 

 


